KIyMET 1)
harbye

United Nations Global Compact Office
Two United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017 USA 04 March 2014

Subject: Grace Letter
To whom it may concern,

As a part of its UNGC participation in 07t" March 2013, Kiymet-i Harbiye has to submit its first
Communication on Progress (CoP) no later than 07 March 2014. We intend to submit our progress on
UNGC 10 principles as a part of our sustainability report. Through our first CoP we intend not only to
demonstrate this year’s progress, but also establish a framework which will serve us as a baseline for
upcoming reporting years.

Therefore, we hereby ask for an extension period of 90 days in order to be able to post a CoP that
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.

We appreciate the consideration given to our request, and we greatly value our continued support to
the UN Global Compact.

Murat OZDEN

President of Board of Directors

Kiymet-i Harbiye
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